BEATRIX FARRAND LANDSCAPE GARDENER REEF POINT BAR HARBOR, MAINE

July 3, 1946

Miss Anne Sweeney Dumbarton Oaks 3101 R St. Georgetown Washington, D. C.

Dear Miss Sweeney:

Mrs. Farrand asks me to acknowledge your letter of the 1st which she has read with much interest. She is glad to have the garden report for May and June, and the number of visitors seems to us here very large! Mrs. Farrand thinks it a good idea to have the guide book but wonders who is to do it!!

We hope this letter will not readh you for many a day as we hope you are now on your holiday and that it will be fun and restful at the same time.

Yours very sincerely, Stover

Secretary